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Greetings! 
 
I hope this email finds you and yours doing well. 
 
This week, in 7th grade science, the students finished up the microscope unit with 
a test and then we began chapter 4 in the textbook. 
 
In 7th & 8th grade Latin, the scholars took the chapter seven vocabulary quiz 
yesterday. The chapter seven test will be this coming Tuesday. 
 
In 8th grade science, the students took the chapter four test on Wednesday and 
then we began chapter five. 
 
In 6th grade science, the students took the chapter three test on Wednesday. 
Remember, students can do extra credit to raise their test grade. 
 
In 6th grade Latin, the students took the chapter five vocabulary quiz yesterday. 
The chapter five test will be this coming Wednesday. 
 
Thanksgiving is right around the corner and that means the school will be 
celebrating the occasion with a thanksgiving of our own this coming Thursday. If 
you plan on joining us for lunch and you haven’t already reserved your meal, do 
so now! Our wonderful chef can only make so many meals and when we reach the 
limit, we can no longer take any more orders. 
 
As I have said before, the annual OSL fundraiser seeks your support. Please 
consider donating. It will go a long way in helping the school grow.  
www.oslschool.org/giving. 
 
Looking forward to next week… 
 

Chapel will be on Tuesday instead of Wednesday. Please be aware of the 
schedule change. 

 
The Food Drive is still taking donations. Please help us help the St. Monica 
food pantry so all can have a blessed Thanksgiving! 
 
The Bid for Kids is now open. Check it out at: https:// .us/ /oslbidsforkids 

 



Have a great weekend! 
 
In Jesus name, our Lord and Savior, 
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